
October 16, 2018 

Dear All GraSPP Students, 

 

About Enforcement of the Research Ethic Education 

 

Based on the guidelines of the Ministry of Education, Culture, Sports, Science and 

Technology, the University of Tokyo has established  the Code of Conduct for 

Research and has been carrying out the research ethic education to all researchers, 

graduate students and people concerned with administration and management of 

competitive funds.  

Starting from 2015, the Research Ethic Education in GraSPP is enforced in the 

following cycle:  

People who engages in research activities→Once in five years      

People concerned with administration and management of competitive funds→ Once 

in five years 

Graduate Students →Once in three years 

This year, all graduate students are required to complete the education by either taking 

the online program (1) (2) or reading the text (3). 

 

(1) APRIN e-learning program (eAPRIN) : https://edu.aprin.or.jp/ 

※If you take this learning program, you need an account to log in. Please apply for it 

to the Accounting Section of Law Faculty: jkaikei@j.u-tokyo.ac.jp 

(2) JSPS e-learning [eL CoRE]: https://www.jsps.go.jp/j-kousei/rinri.html 

(3)JSPS English Version (Text Only): https://www.jsps.go.jp/j-kousei/rinri.html 

 

[Deadline] Friday, December 14, 2018 

 

Your understanding and cooperation is highly appreciated. 

 

Best regards, 

Akio TAKAHARA 

Officer for Research Ethics, Dean, Graduate School of Public Policy 

Hiroshi OHASHI 

Officer for Research Ethics, Vice Dean, Graduate School of Public Policy 

 

【Section in Charge】 the Accounting Section of Law Faculty 

E-mail：jkaikei@j.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
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